
Newsletter, Jan, 2022 

Here are updates for 2022 as of Jan. We are having problems with the website but, I think we 
have the essentials in order now. We are looking at doing a full revamp of the site in the near 
future. 

The club has done everything possible to have a show this year, and it is scheduled for the 19th 
and 20th as before. There have been renovations to the building so maybe come a little earlier for 
set up. Patience is the watchword. 

Table holders need to re-apply for their tables. We have over 400 tables reconfirmed to now out 
of 600. Over the last 2 years there have been many changes, and as well, we must follow the 
governments Covid rules. So, you must re-apply. 

Gord Bader is doing everything possible to keep the same tables for everyone, but with 
cancellations, requests for more or less tables and other problems, us table holders need to, “suck 
it up” this year and hopefully next year will be back to normal. 

Ron Tyson was admitted to hospital for medical issues and has returned home where his 
daughters are looking after him. He is certainly in good hands. Ron is 92 years old and in one 
way or another has been looking after this club for most of his life. 

My name is Bob Patrick and have been a HACS member since we had our monthlies at the 
Renfrew Community Center. I will be turning 73 later this year and am one of the younger guys 
on the executive. We need younger members to take over some of the workload. Us older 
members and subject to more health issues and need some backup from time to time. It’s a great 
way to learn the ropes and get involved. 

 


